The Camden Charitable Foundation
Needy Family Christmas Application
Guidelines 2021 
Note: Failure to follow these guidelines will result in your application being denied, removal from future application processes. The Camden Charitable Foundation will only assist those families who are not receiving assistance elsewhere.
APPLICATIONS

· Deadline for submittal of the application is Wednesday, December 1st, 2021.
· Applications received after that date may not be funded.

· Applicant must be the parent or legal guardian of the children.
· Applicant cannot be grandparent, aunt or uncle unless you are the legal guardian, and the children live in your home.

· Children must live in Camden County. Children up to age 18 can receive assistance and must attend school in Camden County or be employed if not in school.

WISH LIST AND CLOTHING REQUESTS
· Children’s wish list and clothing sizes, waist, and length, must be accurate of pants, shirts, shoes, coats and other clothing.

· Items will generally be purchased from Walmart. If you have received a wrong size, they will exchange it for the correct size, not for another type of item or money.

SPECIAL NOTICE

The Camden Charitable Foundation has been conducting this program for 21 years. Several applicants have tried to take advantage of this program by supplying false information and returning items to Walmart for unethical reasons after they are purchased for the children. 

It is our desire to help those in need each year without recognition and that we respect the privacy of the applicant. If you are in need, do not hesitate to apply. We ask that you abide by these guidelines, so you will be able to have a great Christmas for your children.
Please return form in envelope provided.
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